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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: donna gillespie <donnag183@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 4:05 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Cc: customercare@pse.com; webmaster@utc.wa.gov
Subject: Docket UE - 200980 (PSE) 

[EXTERNAL] 

 
April 20 
Washington Utility and Transportation Commission (WUTC),  
Office of Attorney General,  
PSE. 
DOCKET: UE - 200980 
 
WE OPPOSE any rate hike by or for Puget Sound Energy (a ’risk-assessment’ operation owned by a for-profit company, “Energy 
Holding Company” Puget Energy (think ‘Texas Freeze 2021’ or Boeing stock crash after planes crashes.): 

1. until WUTC, irregardless of federal regulation, guarantees impossibility of’Texas-like grid meltdown’ without undue 
burden to individual PSE ratepayers*.  

2. Puget Sound Energy including partners, arrangements, etc, publishes through/with WUTC, total compensation of any/all 
packages: termination/retirement/stock options, etc paid to, or on behalf of, all members of Board(s) of Directors.*  

3. Puget Sound Energy including partners, arrangements, etc, publishes through/with WUTC rate offsets provided to energy 
partners. (I.e. non-public arrangements/benefits received by business customers.* 

4. PSE operations in taking money from communities, without regard or provision for Health of individual ratepayers is similar 
to a parasite. 

5. NO MORE ‘rate-hikes’ or any other benefits from PSE ratepayer communities. Their Lip-service, feel-good ‘community 
service’ is not sufficient.  

* i. e. Cost for ALL PSE, and/or partners, users regardless of amount used should be proportional to use, and ALL cost 
information should be available in laymen’s language for any and all customers of PSE and/or partners.  
 
If any information is incorrect, please disabuse. Thank you for your actions regarding this letter.  
 
Sincerely,  
Thomas and Donna Gillespie  


